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In Attendance: Jack Henson, Phillip Anderson, Tammy Asbury, Sandra Munoz, Janaea Williams and Jeana Moralez 
Unable to Attend: Brian Wooddell, Amy Penrose Draper and Carter Bedford 

 
 Topic Team  Discussion Highlights Action/Date 

Are DC students 
eligible for gateway 
courses? 

 Texas College bridge allows students to enroll in gateway courses in the 
two-year window after they graduate from high school.  
 
 
 

Per TCC Dual Credit Council meeting 
on 10/28/21-a request is going to 
VPAA’s for Texas College Bridge to 
go in as a COVID TSI ALT measure 
to be used for Spring & Summer 
courses only, waiting for word on 
this.  

New Techer Education 
program at TCC 

 TABS will determine if they are interested in this program.  Janaea is meeting with program 
leader to gather more information 
about this program and how it will 
work for ECHS students. TABS 
typically has a low number of 
students interested in education field. 

River Speaks  TCC has a publishing workshop coming up and we would like to extend 
the invite to students, faculty, and staff. Presentations will be online and 
in person, starting the first week of November.  

 

PSAT  PSAT went well. 9th-11th grade students tested, and all the additional 
rooms were used.  

 

TSIA   There are about 20 students who have not tested. Mr. Henson doesn’t 
think they can continue to use the testing center at TR. There’s a 15 to 1 
ration, when the exams are given on their floor. Group testing is not an 
option at the testing center on the TR campus. Mr. Henson is thinking 
about busing the kids to South campus to test. Another option would be 
to use a computer lab and test the students there with the vouchers. 
Staffing is a problem for TABS.  

Computer Labs in TREF, are 
available to use on Fridays, for TSIA 
testing.  

Esports team/club  TABS is starting an Esports team/club with FWISD. 50 kids have signed 
up for a club. TABS would like to do team up’s  

Eddie Brassart/Tristan Brooks are 
the contact for TCC esports. TCC 
doesn’t have an official team, 
however, they have programming 
around video games and video game 
tournaments. 

Bicycle Updates  FWISD has bought a trailer to store the bicycles and now has a mobile 
bike spot. Tabs will be a primary user of that. 

 

MyTCC Track  Students are not able to view the courses.  Janaea has contacted the help desk 
to have this issue resolved.  


